
August 1, 2024

Chairman Jeff Wardlaw
Arkansas Legislative Council
State Capitol Building, Room 315
Little Rock, AR 72201

Dear Chairman Wardlaw:

Attached is the quarterly report concerning operation of the Arkansas Extension of
Telecommunications Facilities Fund (ARETFF) for the period April 2024 through June
2024.

Ark. Code Ann. §23-17—404(e)(7)(A)(i) requires the Commission to provide quarterly
reports to the Legislative Council concerning operation of the fund. The attachment
details the quarterly activity regarding grants requested, awarded, and denied by
company and names of the Arkansas General Assembly Members whose constituents
benefited from the approved grants. Year—to-date data has been provided for all approved

grants. ARETFF financial information is also provided for each month, the quarter and

year-to—date.

Questions concerning operation of the ARETFF or the quarterly report may be referred
to Elana Foley, Director of Telecommunications and Consumer Services, at 501-682—
5658.

Sincerely,

Doyle Webb
Chairman
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